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Government overreach. Water rights are property rights, in Oregon, those are sacred 

and private. This is a disgusting attempt to steal from private citizens. Many people 

purchase homes with a well because they want a private water supply, and they are 

entitled to that under the Oregon law. Just because our state is spending all its 

money on PERS does not mean they can go after private citizens and their property 

rights. We all know a regulatory agency will lead to taxes and regulations. We pay out 

of our pocket for these systems and their repairs. This is non-negotiable and will be 

challenged legally if passed. 


